
1

Darren Westmacott

From: Darren Westmacott
Sent: 21 December 2015 14:35
To: Jim Grant
Cc: Nicola Moss; Chris Tuke
Subject: MLRB - LR138 - Planning App 15/01380/APP: Kinloss Garage, Kinloss

Jim, 
 
At last Thursday’s meeting, the LRB deferred consideration of the above review and delegated 
authority to yourself, in consultation with the Chair and the Transportation Manager, to determine 
whether a suspensive condition can competently address traffic flow at the site and, if it is 
competent, provide a draft condition for the MLRB’s consideration. 
 
Paperwork for the next LRB meeting needs to be to me by Friday 15 January – can you please 
advise me in due course whether a response will be available by this date? 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Darren 
 
Darren Westmacott 
Committee Services Officer 
Legal & Democratic Services 
The Moray Council HQ Room 113 
darren.westmacott@moray.gov.uk 
01343 563 014  
 


